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Welcome New POST Staff Member  

Please join us in welcoming the newest POST staff member, Andy Borkowski. Andy is 

a Training Specialist working with the training team. Andy holds a B.A. in Criminol-

ogy and Criminal Justice, is a 2013 graduate of the POST Academy, and was previ-

ously employed with the Nevada Department of Wildlife. 
 

 
 

 

A Word from the Executive Director 

For those of you who do not know me, my name is Mike Sherlock and I have been a 

POST staff member for over five years. I would like to say that I feel sincerely privi-

leged to serve as the Executive Director of POST and I would like to extend my appre-

ciation to everyone that participated in, and supported, the selection process.  I have 

had the opportunity to meet many of you, and as Executive Director, I am looking 

forward to meeting many more of you who are involved in our Nevada Law Enforce-

ment Community.  Since I have already been with POST for quite some time, I pos-

sess an intimate knowledge of the inner workings of the agency and understand the 

challenges that lay before us. I am truly dedicated to the officers in this state and 

look forward to working with all of you as we strive to advance officer professionalism 

and achieve the highest standards in officer and public safety.  
 
 

 
 

Attention :   Instructors and Role Players Needed  

The POST Academy is looking for instructors to teach in the academy and also indi-

viduals to act as role players. Please pass this information along to anyone interested 

and have them contact Boe Turner, Chief of Training, at 775-687-3311 or send an 

email to bturner@post.state.nv.us. 
 

 
 

 

Notice:   All Basic Training Providers Annual Audits 

Effective immediately, POST will be conducting annual audits of all certified academy 

programs.  As we progress though our list of academies we will contact each training 

provider to schedule a time and date that is convenient.  The academy audit process 

is nothing new, just the frequency of our visits will now be on an annual basis.  
 

If a training provider conducts multiple academy programs, all of the programs will be  

reviewed in one visit to minimize any inconvenience to the agency. For questions or to 

schedule an audit, contact Warren Turner at 775-687-3348 or send an email to 

wturner@post.state.nv.us. 
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POST Professional Certificates Awarded   

POST is proud to list the following officers that have been awarded Professional  

Certificates during the month of August, 2015: 

Clark County Park Police  
Travis E. Newcomb, Advanced 

Clark County School District PD  
Jonathon C. Fuentes, Intermediate and Advanced 

James R. Harris, Intermediate 

Elko County SO 
Jeremy B. Loncar, Intermediate and Advanced 

Elko PD  
Bryan G. Drake, Intermediate 

Fallon Paiute-Shoshone Tribal PD  
John J. Leonard, Intermediate and Advanced 

Henderson PD   
Brandon L. Bair, Advanced 
Gary A. DeLoach, Intermediate 

LV Metro Detention Center  
Jarrod J. Thompson, Advanced 

LV Metro PD  
Brandon W. Borden, Intermediate and Advanced 
Gabriel B. Brown, Intermediate and Advanced 

Ramone D. Brown, Intermediate and Advanced 
Christopher K. Dennis, Intermediate and Advanced 

Jesse R. Kibble, Intermediate and Advanced 
John Kovene, Intermediate and Advanced 

Thomas R. Maddox, Supervisor 
Timothy O. Mullins, Intermediate and Advanced 

Landon M. Reyes, Intermediate and Advanced 
Shannon K. Rohrbaugh, Supervisor 

Scott M. Wildermuth, Intermediate and Advanced 

Lander Co SO  
Robert W. Quick, Intermediate 

Mesquite PD 
Ian K. McOmie, Intermediate 

NV Department of Corrections 
Delano R. Bassard, Advanced 

NV Dept of Public Safety  
Orlando Guerra Jr., Supervisor 
John T. Jessee, Advanced 

Daniel S. Marek, Intermediate 
Justin G. Ramsey, Intermediate 

NV Dept of Wildlift 
Brady C. Phillips, Advanced 

NV Gaming Control Board 
Derrick S. Agnew, Intermediate 

Reno PD   
Curtis D. Kailer, Advanced 

Jason D. Soto, Intermediate and Advanced 

Sparks PD   
Cory L. Coombes, Intermediate 
Danny R. James Jr., Intermediate 
Christopher M. Rowe, Intermediate and Advanced 

Washoe County Dept of Alt Sentencing 
Eric J. Ramos, Intermediate and Advanced 

Washoe Co SO  
Andrew Barrett-Venn, Intermediate  
Janet K. Hippert, Intermediate 

Mark J. Kester, Intermediate and Advanced 
John J. Leonard, Intermediate and Advanced 

Michael V. Malloy, Intermediate 
Ronald A. Mueller, Intermediate and Advanced 

Greg D. Nauman, Intermediate 
Ned D. Nemeth, Intermediate 

Raymond J. Sanchez, Intermediate 
Christina J. Smith, Intermediate and Advanced 

Corey A. Solferino, Supervisor 
Richard A. Spaulding, Intermediate and Advanced 

John H. Stewart, Intermediate 
Vanessa L. Whalen, Intermediate 

West Wendover PD  
Jeremy B. Loncar, Intermediate and Advanced 
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